
Nature Reserve Committee Meeting Minutes 
10-03-2011 
 
Meeting came to order at 7:00 PM in the Bella Vita arts and crafts room. 
Attendance: 
Larry Alvarez – chairman 
David Kitelson 
Bob Dennett 
Charles Parham 
Marjorie Parham 
Michael Stellling 
 
 
Old business: The committee reviewed our mission statement. 
New Business: 
Larry Alvarez reported on the state of the Nature Reserve and trail, all was good. 
A work party will meet at 2414 Monaldo Drive Saturday morning at 8:30 AM, 10-08-
2011, and then go into the Nature Reserve to remove recently fallen trees from across the 
trail and other work as time allows. (Larry Alvarez and Michael Stelling) 
The third semi-annual “Harry Reed Audubon Trail” guided tour will start Saturday 
morning at 9:00 AM, 10-15-2011, meeting in the park at the corner of Amenio and 
Monaldo Drive. 
David Kitelson recommended that non slip strips be added to the new wooden steps from 
the lake to the trail. (Larry Alvarez) 
Charles and Marjorie recommended that signs describing the various vegetations in the 
Nature Reserve be designed and installed. (Charles and Marjorie Parham) 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM. 
 
 
 
 


